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Dear Chancellor Witt, 

 

On behalf of the faculty of the University of Alabama in Huntsville, I write to invite you address 

the UAH Faculty Senate. We are eager to hear your thoughts about The University of Alabama in 

Huntsville: our opportunities and challenges as well as our place in the UA System. We are also 

interested in learning more about the activities of the System office on behalf of all three 

campuses.  

 

Our President, Dr. Altenkirch, suggested that our Faculty Senate meeting scheduled for January 9 

might align with your schedule. If this date is no longer available, or there are better options, I 

include here the list of all of our upcoming meetings:  

 

November 21, 2013   February 27, 2014 

January 9, 2014   March 20, 2014 

January 30, 2014   April 24, 2014  

 

Thank you for considering this matter. I look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mitch Berbrier, Ph.D. 

mitch.berbrier@uah.edu  

(256) 682-2024 
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